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Purpose 
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1. Highlight top Q1 projects receiving 
public input

2. Discussion on coordinating Council, staff, 
and/or community input

3. Provide a directory of projects you may 
hear about at regional meetings



I-5 and I-205 Tolling Study
ODOT 
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Important issues?
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1. Transportation, economic, and quality of life 
impact from traffic diversion on local roads, 
especially in equity neighborhoods.

2. Impact to Tualatin employees and employers.

3. Transportation options from tolling revenue, 
especially for connectivity (new roads, trails, 
sidewalks, etc.) and increased transit service. 



Questions, Comments,
or Direction for Staff
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1. Feedback on important issues
2. Equity committee and Region 1 ACT =

public engagement 
3. ODOT to present at Council on May 26 
4. Tualatin staff on technical working groups: 

Garet Prior and Mike McCarthy 



Highway 99W
ODOT, Washington County, Tigard,     
Sherwood, King City, Durham, Tualatin, and Metro
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Update
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• $3.5M to fund study through Metro’s 
November 2020 measure (not set, revenue 
check still needs to occur) 

• ODOT’s “Early Look” about complete
• $1M in “Christmas Tree” bill, did not pass 

legislature, but an encouraging sign



Questions, Comments,
or Direction for Staff
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1. Metro to present to Council about 
November 2020 measure on May 26 

2. Interest in findings from ODOT’s “Early 
Look”? 



Southwest Corridor Plan 
TriMet 
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CDR
Conceptual Design Report 
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Tualatin is #1! 
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Feedback
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• Bridgeport Transit Center Station was 
the favorite! 

• Concerns about at-grade crossing at 
Upper Boones Ferry 

• Park-and-ride spaces were polarizing; 
less in Portland, more at Bridgeport



Aging Task Force, Tualatin ES 
open house, and online
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• Maintain and expand bus access

• More park-and-ride at Bridgeport

• Extend line or don’t preclude with 
design

• Glad to see Village Inn preserved   



22



FEIS
Final Environment Impact Statement 
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Questions, Comments,
or Direction for Staff
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1. In 2020, TriMet will be looking for a 
letter of support from Tualatin as a part 
of their federal application. Council 
feedback on important items or issues?

2. Thoughts about community feedback 
from CDR
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Other 
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• Good news! ODOT’s STIP shuffle moved 
funding for 99W Tualatin River bridge, 
northbound, from 2021-24 to 2018-21 

• Projects in the active or less active list 
you want to hear about in the future? 



Contact Us! 
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Aquilla Hurd-Ravich, AICP
Community Development Director
(503) 691-3018 
ahurd-ravich@tualatin.gov

Garet Prior, AICP 
Policy Analyst 
(503) 691-3020
gprior@tualatin.gov

mailto:Ahurd-ravich@Tualatin.gov
mailto:gprior@Tualatin.gov

